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Dear Business Leader: 

Monroe County has recently launched a Veteran's Discount Program as a way of saying "Thank 

You" to our veterans who have served to protect all of us. Under this program, area businesses would 

voluntarily agree to offer a discount of their choosing to qualified veterans. Similar programs operate in 

Pike, Wayne, and Bucks counties. Our Veterans' Affairs office has begun to issue ID cards to veterans 

who qualify for the program. 

We feel that it is vitally important to show our appreciation to the men and women who haved 

served in all our Armed Forces as they have sacrificed a great deal to keep us free. 

If you are interested in participating in this program, please complete the enclosed application 

and mail it back to Mr. Joel Keller, Director of Veterans Affairs, 1 Quaker Plaza, Room 101, Stroudsburg, 

PA 18360, in the enclosed envelope. 

Thank you for your interest in this program. Our County's veterans thank you for your kindness 

and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

MONROE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

John R. Moyer, Chairman 

Charles A. Garris, Vice-Chairman 

Suzanne F. McCool, Commissioner 
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